

## STATE OF WASHINGTON DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL AND HEALTH SERVICES

Aging and Long-Term Support Administration PO Box 45600, Olympia, WA 98504-5600

September 22, 2017

## ALTSA: NH #2017-026 PRE-ADMISSION SCREENING & RESIDENT REVIEW (PASRR) PROCESS WEBINAR

Dear Nursing Facility/Home Administrator:

In October, the Department plans to present a webinar regarding updates to the Pre-Admission Screening and Resident Review (PASRR) process. If you have staff who may be interested in attending, please have them register for one of the following sessions:

**Wednesday October 11, 2017**; 1:30-3:00 PM PDT at https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/3714845555056224001

**Tuesday, October 24, 2017**; 9:00-10:30 AM PDT at <a href="https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/4675800026034843905">https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/4675800026034843905</a>

The PASRR Level I Form has had some revisions. This webinar will provide updates specifically to nursing facilities and hospitals, but any interested party is invited to participate. Staff new to the PASRR process are encouraged to register. There will be an opportunity for questions and answers regarding PASRR during the webinar.

The training presentation will be emailed to all registrants, so please check the email address entered on the registration form to ensure attendees receive the presentation material. After registering, attendees will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the webinar. Certificates will be distributed to the registrant then disseminated to participating members co-located at the registrant's location, who are also participating in the webinar.

As a reminder, the most current PASRR forms and full webinar can be found at <a href="https://www.dshs.wa.gov/PASRR">https://www.dshs.wa.gov/PASRR</a>.

Continuing education credits will be available to participants (provided by LeadingAge Washington) who attend and participate in the full webinar. Certificates will be distributed to the registrant then disseminated to participating members co-located at the registrant's location, who are also participating in the Webinar.

Thank you for your continued commitment to the health and safety of nursing home residents. If you have any questions, please contact your local RCS Field Manager.

Sincerely,

Candace Goehring, Director Residential Care Services

"Transforming Lives"